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Chicken Noodle Soup
Pastrami on Rye
Pesto Pasta
French Fries
Chips
Zuchinni & Squash
Assorted Desserts

Wednesday
French Onion Soup
Reuben Sandwich
Baked Italian Chicken
New Red Potatoes
French Fries/Chips
Green Beans
Assorted Desserts

Thursday
Beef Barley Soup
Greek Wrap
Veggie Pie
Baked Potato Bar
French Fries
Assorted Desserts

Friday
Soup - Chef ’s Choice
Baha Chicken Sandwich
BBQ Beef Sandwich
French Fries
Chips
Veggies
Assorted Desserts
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Monday, November 27:
	 Admission Testing, 9:00-11:30 am, Martin 105
	 Literary Club Meeting, 12-1 pm, Christie Lecture Hall

Tuesday, November 28:
	 Plato Training, 8am-4pm, Continuing Ed Computer Lab
	 Student Senate Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie 
Lecture Hall
	 Open Gym, 9-11pm

Wednesday, November 29:
	 Plato Training, 8am-4pm, Continuing Ed Computer Lab
	 Professional Development Meeting, 2-3 pm, Continuing 
Ed Conference Room
	 Movie Night, 9pm, Edmunds Conference Center

Thursday, November 30:
	 Discover Aroostook, 6-7 pm, Continuing Ed Computer Lab
	 Open Gym, 9-11pm

Friday, December 1:
	 PTK Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie Lecture Hall

Saturday, December 2:
	 Student Nurses Association HOLIDAY FUN DAY, 10am 
- 2pm, Edmunds Conference Center

    

Tuesday
Italian Soup
Chicken & Bisquits
Chop Suey
White Rice
Peas & Carrots 
Assorted Desserts

Volunteers Needed for NMCC Float
	 We are very fortunate that the NMCC Student Senate, 
under the guidance of Dennis Albert and working coopera-
tively with Colleen Harmon, have again agreed to lead efforts 
for a College entry in the upcoming Holiday Lights Parade 
Saturday, December 2, in Presque Isle.  We now need your 
help.  The theme of our entry this year will be the NMCC 
snow hill.  We are specifically looking for children (and 
grandchildren) of employees and students to participate along 
with employees and students.  
	 If you are interested in joining us on the entry or to 
march alongside it, your participation would be greatly 
appreciated.  Colleen and crew would certainly appreciate 
help with the book distribution from adults, and we would 
love to have the children on the float.  If you and your chil-
dren (or grandchildren) would like to participate, we ask that 
you bring along their snow sled as the kids on the float will 
appear to be snow sledding.  Anyone interested in helping out 
should contact the development office, and they will follow 
up with you later in the week.
	 Please consider joining us to show the community our 
NMCC spirit!

Holiday Family Fun Fair

Saturday, December 2  l  10am - 2pm
Edmunds Conference Center

Cost:  $5/child
Sponsored by NMCC Student Nurses Association

Your child(ren) can:
P	 Have a photo taken with Santa and 
	 Mrs. Claus.
P	 Get a gift from Santa.
P	 Enjoy refreshments.
P	 Make crafts at six different craft tables.
P	 Watch holiday videos.

Holiday Light Parade
	 Don’t miss the annual Holiday 
Light Parade in Presque Isle on Saturday, December 2.  The 
parade begins at 7:00 pm, leaving the Smythe’s parking lot 
area and heading down Main Street to the University of 
Maine at Presque Isle.  Come brave the cold and enjoy the 
festivities...be sure to look for the NMCC float!

Dates to Note:
P	 New Horizons in Higher Education 
	 Tuesday, December 12, 5:00-8:00 pm 
P	 NMCC Employee Holiday Party
	 Thursday, December 21, 4:30-7:30 pm 
	 	 	 	 	         More details to come...
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Newsletter Items...
Do you have items that you would like printed in the Weekly Bul-
letin?  If so, please submit your information to the development 
office, by calling 768-2809, e-mailing info@nmcc.edu or stopping 
by the office on the third floor of the Martin Building.  The weekly 
deadline is Thursday by 10:00 a.m.  

Student Meetings/Gatherings...
l	 The Student Senate meets every Tuesday from 12:15-1:00
	 pm in the Christie lecture hall.  All students are invited.
l	 Alpha Beta Gamma meets Thursdays from 12-1 pm in 
	 Martin 213.
l	 PHI THETA KAPPA meets Fridays from 12:15-1:00 pm in the
	 Christie lecture hall.
l All students are invited to take part in Peer Mentor Group
 	 Study sessions on Tuesdays, from 1:00-3:00 pm, and on 
	 Wednesdays, from 5-8 pm in the Snow Hall meeting room.
l	 Students are invited to MOVIE NIGHT on Wednesdays at 9 pm in
 	 the Edmunds Conference Center.  There are weekly drawings for a
 	 free movie pass and once a month there is a drawing to win a DVD.
  	 Refreshments are provided; free for all students!  

Airing on WAGM-TV
Wednesdays on the First Edition 

(between 5:30 - 6:00 pm)
Fridays on the Morning Edition

(between 6:00 - 7:00 am)

Skating/Swimming
The skating season has started at the Forum in Presque Isle.  
NMCC students can skate for free, simply bring your student ID 
with you.  Call the Forum for general skate times at 764-0491.  
Students may also swim at the Presque Isle indoor pool at no 
charge with their student ID.  Call 764-2564 for times.

Community News...

Band/DJ Sought...
	 The Student Senate is looking for recommendations for a 
band or DJ for this year’s Senior Banquet.  Recommendations 
must be submitted by Tuesday, November 28, and be sure to 
include the name of the band/DJ as well as a contact name and 
phone number with your nomination.  Students will have the 
opportunity to vote on their choice on December 4-8.  

Correction....
	 Last week, we reported that the winners of the Great Ameri-
can Smokeout door prizes were Randall White and Nichole 
Engstrom.  The first name was actually Randall Willett.  Our 
apologies for the error.

Scholarship Reminder...
	 The NMCC Foundation scholarship application and 
recommendation forms for Spring 2007 are available 
through the NMCC portal.  Apply once to be considered 
for all Foundation scholarships for which you are eligible.
	 Applications and a hard copy of two recommenda-
tion forms must be submitted to the Financial Aid Office 
by Friday, December 22.  It is the student’s responsibility 
to see that the completed forms have been received in the 
Financial Aid Office.
	 Those who applied last spring for 06-07 scholarships 
need not reapply to be eligible; however, you may want to 
check with the Financial Aid Office to ensure that they have 
all of your materials.

Employee News...
P	 Congratulations to NMCC’s Ryan Bushey and his wife, 
Kathy, on the birth of their first child, Emily Ann.  Weigh-
ing in at 7 pounds, 9 ounces, Emily was born on Monday, 
November 20, shortly after 5:00 a.m.

P	 Condolences to Johna Lovely and her family on the 
recent loss of her father, Kenneth Thompson.

Scavenger Hunt Winners...
	 Congratulations to the winning teams of the annual 
NMCC Scavenger Hunt sponsored by the NMCC Student 
Senate before Thanksgiving break.
	 Coming in first place, with each member winning a 
$50 gift certificate to the college bookstore, were Kemuel 
LaChance, Chris Putnam, Steve Beaulieu, and Tim Foster.
	 Winning $35 gift certificates for the bookstore for 
second place were: Melissa Wark, Amanda Doughty, Chris 
Grass, and Meggan Pratt.
	 Finishing 3rd place and earning $25 bookstore gift cer-
tificates were:  Jeremy Voisine, Chris Rines, Kiley Pelletier, 
and Brooks Brewer.
	 Special thanks to the scavenger hunt judges:  Kim 
Ferguson from the library, Cathy Chapman and Tammy 
Putnam from the business office.  

The Caribou Choral Society will present their annual Christmas 
concerts:
l	 Saturday, December 2, 7:00 pm (Canadian time) at the 
	 Wesleyan Church in Perth-Andover
l	 Saturday, December 9, 7:30 pm at the Caribou Perform-
	 ing Arts Center
l	 Sunday, December 10, 3:00 pm at St. Mary’s Church in
	 Presque Isle


